
Birthday Party
COVID-19 Protocols

Any Questions?
Feel free to contact us with any questions
or concerns you have about birthdays!

Phone: 250-220-2575
Email: lcambridge@pise.ca
Website: PISE.ca/birthday-parties/

Read our 'Birthdays Frequently
Asked Questions'  before attending a
PISE birthday.

Fill out our 'Contact Tracing Form' to
provide a name and phone number for
each child attending the birthday
party.

What can you
do?

Reduced Numbers: Maximum of 12
kids and 2 adults per birthday party.

Sanitization: Everyone entering the
PISE building will be required to sanitize
hands. All equipment used and surfaces
touched will also be sanitized in
between uses.

Mindful Programming: Leaders will be
facilitating games that avoid physical
contact between kids(using equipment
to tag etc.).

Staggered Timeslots: All PISE birthday
start times will be staggered by 15
minutes to ensure parties do not cross
paths.

What are we doing?

Stay home if
you ...

Are feeling sick
Have traveled outside of Canada
within the passed 14 days
Have been in contact with anyone
with COVID-19

All measures and protocols subject to change

Prepare kids for the party by
explaining the PISE COVID-19
protocols before arriving.


